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FOLLOW-UP REPORT SHOWS POSITIVE RESULTS  
 
VICTORIA – A cumulative analysis of Auditor General follow-up reports found that 99.5% of 
the examined recommendations are being actioned by the audited organizations, with 92% 
completed or substantially completed.  
 
“I am extremely pleased with these results,” said John Doyle. “Recommendations are issued to 
improve the management of government resources and responsibilities and such a high 
implementation rate speaks to the relevancy of our work and the dedication of public servants in 
this province.”  
 
The figures were published as part of the Auditor General’s most recent follow-up report, tabled 
today.  
 
“With only two of the 467 recommendations outstanding, these follow-up reports clearly 
demonstrate the positive results that can and will continue to be achieved through the audit and 
review processes,” said Doyle. “As always, I invite Members of the Legislative Assembly and 
other readers to provide feedback on which areas or responses may warrant further work.” 
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